
November 20, 1973
CERTIFIED MAIL ~

Ms. Marjorie Corley
P. O. Box 1664
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Re: speeial Permit - Meat processing Operation
TMK: 1-5-08:portion 1

Reference is further made to the above special permit which was
granted on September 20, 1972.

Per letter dated September 5, 1973, we requested a letter from you
regarding the status of the proposed facility. We also stated that
"if no word is received or no satisfactory explanation given as to
why the time condition cannot be met, we will have no other recourse
than to rule the special permit null and void."

TO date we have received no reply to our request. Therefore, we
would like to inform you that the subject special permit is hereby
deemed null and void.
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RAYMOND H. SUEFUJI
Director
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cc: corporation Counsel
State Land Use Commission
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